
Vero Beach High Announcements 

Friday, January 26, 2024 

Students, simplify your experience entering school: 

First, arrive a few minutes earlier than you normally do, 7:00 at the latest. 

The items you need to have in your hands to pass to the security monitor are only: 

• Laptop (not the charger) goes on top 

• 3 ring binders (spiral notebooks stay in your book bag) 

• Umbrella 

• Eyeglass cases 

• No other items  
Everything else stays in your book bag. 

And lastly, get yourself organized, lighten your load by cleaning out your book bag. 

 
The boys’ soccer team lost to Treasure Coast 1 to 0 in the district tournament.   Victor Rodriguez had 2 
saves.  Please congratulate the boys for their hard work this season and the seniors for their 
commitment to the program. 
 
Students that are interested in taking the ASVAB test on February 13th can sign up using the QR code 

posted in Guidance and the Media Center.  The deadline for registration is Friday, February 9th.  Please 

see Mrs. Giffin if you have any questions.  

Attention Seniors, it is time to make sure that your name appears correctly on your diploma. You must 

log in and proof the spelling and capitalization of your name prior to January 31 next week.  Students 

must log on to the Guidance Canvas page, click on graduation and the Program Proof button.   

Second semester off campus passes are ready to be picked up in the front office during your lunch or 

before or after school. These are for students who do not have a period on campus due to Senior 

privileges, dual enrollment, or OJT. You must have yours to leave campus. 

Don’t forget to come out to the PAC this Saturday evening at 7:00 to enjoy a packed schedule of 

awesome entertainment!   You will be surprised at who you know on stage performing fantastic talent 

and of course you will love our very own John Wesley West III and Maya Dolce as your Talent Show 

hosts. Tickets are only $5.00 and will be sold at the door.  All proceeds benefit the Chad Kouns Memorial 

Scholarship, we hope to see you there! 

USF will be on campus to meet with Juniors on 2/7 at 10:30. If you are interested in attending, please 

register on the link in CANVAS. 

After school tutoring will be available on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 2-4pm with bus transportation 

provided afterwards between 4:30 and 5. 

Campus Life is this week! Campus Life is open to all students! They meet at the FLC on Tuesdays during 

lunch in room 702 and at the Main Campus on Thursdays during lunch in the Library.  



Attention Junior boys, American Legion Boys State is a youth leadership program where students take 

part in the political process through role-play exercises. If selected, students receive an all-expenses paid 

trip to Tallahassee for the week to participate in this program. Anyone who is interested in applying, 

please see Mrs. Plate in the front office. Deadline for applications is January 26th. 

Quote of the day comes from American author “None of us is as smart as all of us.” 

Students be reminded that we have our cell phones off and put away, and that includes those ear buds. 

Teachers, please check dress code at this time! 

 

Athletic Events for the week January 22nd 

Tickets for all home games/matches are on Ticketspicket.com 

Date 
 

Event Time Home/Away 

Friday  
1/26 

JV/V Boys Basketball 
JV/V Girls Basketball 
Girls Wrestling 
Girls Soccer Districts 

5:30/7pm 
5:30/7pm 
12pm 
5pm 

Away vs Cocoa Beach 
Home vs FP Westwood 
Away at George Jenkins  
Away at Jupiter HS 

Saturday 
1/27 
 

Girls Wrestling 
Weightlifting 

8am 
10am 

Away at George Jenkins 
VBHS hosting 3A District 13 
Championship 

Make it a great day everyone! 


